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I strongly oppose HB3501 and urge the committee to NOT support passage. I’m not 

unsympathetic to the homeless situation in Oregon, and I do support the Governor’s 

efforts to help alleviate the problem. I also support the efforts of individual counties 

and communities across our state in addressing the issue. HB3501 will not to 

anything yo help solve the problem and will only exacerbate the problem and 

increase the tension between the homeless community and those citizens who are 

having their rights infringed upon with efforts like those in this bill. Just the 

introduction of the bill has received nationwide attention as another far-left, activist 

effort. Please bring sanity to the hearing and reject HB3501. 


